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Dr. Yan Razdolsky
600 W. Lake Cook Rd.
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089

Dear Dr. Razdolsky:

On behalf of Arden Shore Child and Family Services, thank you for your $3,000
sponsorship and donation, silent auction purchases and for attending our “Run for the
Kids” event. Also, please thank your staff for choosing us as your office outing.

Your donation will support the development of our new headquarters and family center,
our latest initiative to further our mission to rebuild children’s lives in a caring community.
It will be a welcoming, therapeutic, and educational setting devoted to the success and well
being of families and children. This move also re-establishes a central home for Arden
Shore in Waukegan where the need is great and where our clients lives.

To accomplish our plan we have established a $3.6 million campaign for facility purchase,
renovation, programming, and other capacity building activities. We have secured funding
in the amount of $815,000. This includes the proceeds from this event, a $720,000 State of
Ilinois grant, and private donations from the Grainger Foundation, Abbott, and the
Donovan Karacic Trust. We anticipate that later this year we will be in a position to
purchase a facility we have identified in downtown Waukegan. We will send out an
announcement once we purchase the facility and we will continue to update you as the
campaign progresses.

Once again, thank you for helping make the event a success and helping us to continue to
be one of Lake County’s most vital organizations making a difference in children’s lives. It
is only with your generosity that we are able to help our children and families grow and to
make better choices for themselves.
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Sincerely,

Dora E. M@hD

President and Chief Executive Officer
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$600 of goods and services were received in exchange for this contribution
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